
 

 

COUNCIL MEETING, 16 JULY 2020 

 
REPORT OF THE 

HAMPSHIRE & ISLE OF WIGHT  
FIRE and RESCUE AUTHORITY (SHADOW AUTHORITY) 

PART II 

 
1. CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 

 
1.1. On 3 June 2020, the Hampshire and Isle of Wight Fire and Rescue Authority 

(HIWFRA) met for the first time as a Shadow Authority. The Shadow 
Authority will exist until April 2021, whereby the new Combination Scheme 
will come into force. 
 

1.2. This first meeting focused on the Constitutional and Governance 
arrangements for the Shadow Authority, confirming those that are 
implemented immediately and also those that will apply once the Combined 
Fire Authority is fully operational in 2021.   
 

1.3. This successful meeting commenced a year of instituting the Shadow 
Authority and the next meeting is due to take place on the 22 July 2020. 
 

1.4. Further details can be found at the following link: 

HIWFRA Shadow Authority – 3 June 2020 Papers 
  
 

COUNCILLOR CHRIS CARTER 
Chairman of Hampshire & Isle of Wight Fire and Rescue Authority  

(Shadow Authority) 

https://democracy.hants.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=736&MId=6889

